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October 3, 2022 
 
 
Wrangell Borough Assembly 
PO Box 531 
Petersburg, AK  99929 
 
 
Dear Wrangell Borough Assembly, 
 
Governor Frank Murkowski recently presented his ideas on transportation issues in Southeast 
Alaska to a group of interested Petersburg residents and strongly encouraged Petersburg and 
Wrangell to once again invest in the Inter-Island Ferry Authority, along with the communities of 
Prince of Wales Island (POW), using a new business model to encourage tourism on POW in the 
summer months and that would coordinate with the Alaska Marine Highway ferry schedules. 
 
The Petersburg Assembly is interested in discussing this idea with the Wrangell Assembly and 
would appreciate any thoughts you may have.  Would the Wrangell Assembly be open to 
considering the idea? 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Mark Jensen 
Mayor 

 


